
 

 

Year Three! 

Thank you! 

A big thank you to those parents 
who attended parents evening 

and had a chance to look 
through your child’s books and 
talk about their progress this 

year.  

World Book Day! 

This week, we celebrated World 
Book Day. We had a fantastic day! 
We listened to some twisted fairy 

tales , chose our favourites and 
created our own character and 
then our own comic strip scene 

from the story.  

The book swap was a great suc-
cess too. Remember to exchange 

your WBD vouchers for a FREE 
book. Tesco and Morrison's are 

just some of the shops who stock 
WBD books.  

Dereham Delivers! 

This half term, we are looking at our local area and all of the ways that Dereham 

‘delivers’ for us. This week, we went on a fantastic walk around Dereham to look at 

the different ways the land is used. The children drew a route on their own map 

and then marked the different land uses.  

 

In English, we have been learning how to write persuasively and get more people 

to come and visit Dereham! We have looked at how to use rhetorical questions, 

emotive language and lots of adjectives to help us persuade. We can’t wait to read 

the children’s finished pieces! 

Homework Each Week 

The following must be completed each week: 

1. Minimum of 3 x 15 min reading —diaries 
MUST be signed 

2. 2 x 10/15 minutes on Times Table Rock-
stars  

3. 2 x 10/15 minutes on Spelling Shed 

Thank you to those children who have been 
completing their homework each week.  

Thank you for your support with this! 

Maths  

We have been learning about time this half term. 
The children have been practicing telling the time on 

analogue and digital clocks as well as looking at 
hours, days, months and years.  

Time is something that can take a lot of practice to 
learn so please help by talking to your child about 
the time and encouraging them to read clocks etc! 


